
   

 

 
   

  

Sacramental Policy 
Baptism: Parents wishing to have their babies or young children baptized please contact Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos.  
Adults seeking Baptism or wanting to find out more about the Catholic Faith, please contact Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos.  
Marriage: Couples wishing to marry are required to give at least six months’ notice. See Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos. 
Communion to the Sick & Housebound: If you know of anyone unable to get to Mass & would like Communion, contact Fr David. 

Please Pray For 
 

Those Who Have Died 
Please remember in your kind prayers Patrick McKeaveney 
(known as Paddy) and James Fitzpatrick who have died 
recently. Paddy’s Funeral Service will take place on Thursday 
31st January at 11.00am, at St Alban’s Church and James’ 
Funeral Service will take place on Friday 8th February at 
10.30am, at St Hugh’s Church. Please keep their families in your 
prayers at this difficult time.  
 

Week of Prayer for Christian Unity 2019 
 

This year we are reminded again that our prayer for unity is 
offered up amidst injustice.  
 

Services of Joint Prayers for Christian Unity 
Monday 21st January 12 noon: All Saints, Ockbrook 
Tuesday 22nd January 12 noon: Borrowash Methodist Church 
Wednesday 23rd January 12 noon: Moravian Church Ockbrook 
Wednesday 23rd January 7.30pm: The Church on Oakwood 
Thursday 24th January 12 noon: St Stephen’s, Borrowash 
Friday 25th January 12 noon: St Hugh’s, Borrowash 
 

Pulpit Swop 
On Sunday 20th January Fr David’s “Pulpit Swop” at St Hugh’s 
with the Rev Tim Sumpter from All Saints, Ockbrook. 
 

Question Time 
A chance to ask questions of the local ministers about “Life, 
Death and the Universe. Wednesday 23rd January at 7.00pm in 
All Saints Church, Ockbrook. Please let Tim Sumpter have your 
questions using tmsumpter@hotmail.co.uk  
 

What is happening in January 2019? 
 

Sick & Retired Priests Fund 
There will be a second collection at this weekend’s Masses 19th 
/20th January in aid of the above charity. There are Gift Aid 
envelopes available, however, because the Sick and Retired 
Priests Fund is a separate charity from the Diocese you are 
requested to complete a separate Gift Aid Declaration on the 
back of the envelope. 
 

First Reconciliation and Communion Programme 
The first of the children’s sessions will start next Weekend 26th 
& 27th January. Please make sure that the children attend either 
the 6.15pm session on Saturday evening at The Church on 
Oakwood or the 10.15am session at St Alban’s. The next 
parents’ meeting is on Thursday 7th February at 7.30 in St 
Alban’s Parish hall. If you missed the Enrolment Mass please 
arrive at 10am for a quick enrolment service. 
 

Derby Youth Event – Chips & Church 
All young people, who have already made their Confirmation, are 
invited to a Chips and Church event on Sunday 27th January at 
4.00pm here in St Alban’s Parish Centre. The cost is £3 per 
person and will finish at 7.00pm. If wish to take part in the event 
you must bring a completed parental consent form with you, 
these are available at the back of church. All leaders are fully 
DBS checked and all risk assessments will be carried out prior to 
the 27th. For further information, contact details, are on the 
consent forms. 
 

New for 2019 
A Coffee Morning will be held in the meeting room at St Hugh’s, 
on the last Wednesday of every month!!  
Come along for a friendly chat, bring a friend along, all welcome. 
First one will be held Wednesday 30th January from 9.30-
11.30am, light snacks available. 
 

St Ralph Sherwin Community 
We’re moving from this weekend, to St Peter’s Church, until our 
new St Ralph Sherwin Church is built in Chellaston.  
 

Other News  
 

Can Anyone Help? 
There is a lady in the north part of Oakwood who would 
appreciate a lift to Saturday evening Mass. If you can help, 
please speak to Fr David. Thank you. 
 

The Emmaus Group 
Would you be interested in joining a group of people from our 
Church community who offer a friendly listening ear to anyone 
who has suffered the loss of a loved one. The next meeting 
Thursday 9th May at 7.30pm in St Alban’s Parish Hall 
 

Over 60’s Lunch Club 
The Revive Centre hold a lunch-club every Thursday from 
12.15pm at a cost of £2, join others from the local area. 
 

Supporting the HCPT Charity 
This Easter Jenny and Freya Windridge are going to Lourdes as 
volunteers with the charity HCPT. This charity offers life 
changing pilgrimage holidays for the sick, disabled and 
disadvantaged children.  We are going as part of a group of 
volunteers from Derby with the aim of setting up a Derby Group 
next year. We will be travelling with the Birmingham 148 Group 
this year. As a group we will be fundraising to cover the cost of 
the trip for both the young people and the volunteers. The total 
cost of this for each child is approximately £1,000 and the fare 
for the volunteers is approximately £700. As a family, Jenny, 
Ken, Freya, Rhys and Eden will all be attempting to walk up 
Snowdon on 30th March. Any donation that you would be able to 
make towards the costs would be much appreciated. 
Just giving link https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/jenny-
windridge?utm_campaign=pfp-share&utm_content=Jenny-
windridge&utm_medium=fundraisingpage&utm_source=Facebo
ok&utm_term=5xGN7Vwrx 
Alternatively, we will be leaving sponsor forms at the back of 
each church. 
 

Vocations weekend for young women  
Organised by the FCJ sisters (Faithful Companions of Jesus) 
and is open to women in their 20s and 30s. A Vocations 
Weekend for young women. Theme: Follow your Heart - 
Discernment and Vocation. Dates: 15th – 17th February 2019 
Location: LiverpoolFor more information contact Sr Lynne fcJ 
at lynnefcj@hotmail.com or visit our website www.fcjsisters.org  
 

Annual “Valentine” Marriage Mass 
The Annual Diocesan Marriage Mass, where married couples 
are able to renew their vows before the Bishop and receive his 
blessing on their Marriages, will take place on Sunday 10th 
February at 3.00pm in St Barnabas Cathedral. This Mass is 
open to all couples who have received the sacrament of 
marriage and their families, but is especially appropriate to those 
recently married, or celebrating a significant anniversary or those 
who simply wish to renew their vows. Please just turn up on the 
day, but if you want more information do not hesitate to contact 
Fr David Palmer, at: catholicdavid@mac.com or 0115 9786236 
 

Spondon Methodist Church Presents “Studio 84” 
Stage academy in concert on Saturday 9th February at 6.30pm. 
Tickets are £7 which includes refreshments. Accompanied 
children under 12 are free. For more information or tickets ring 
013321 674940 or Faye on 07477225025 
 

Silver Service an Event for the SAGA Generation 
The event Includes: Musical performance by “The Greenwood 
Players Recorder Group”; Thought for the Day; Familiar hymns; 
Refreshments and much more. On Sunday 3rd February from 
3.00pm to 4:00pm at St Stephen’s Church, Station Road, 
Borrowash. All over 50’s very welcome! For more information 
contact Rev Tim Sumpter on 01332 820084 or 
tmsumpter@hotmail.co.uk or www.ststephens.borrowash.com 
 

SCHOOLS: St Alban’s Primary 01332 673823, St Benedict Secondary 01332 557032, St John Houghton Secondary 0115 9322896 
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Services, Mass Times & Intentions for the Coming Week 
Baptism of the Lord – Second Week in Ordinary Time - Year C (Psalter week 2) 

 

Saturday   

   
19th  6.30pm Mass Oakwood Mary Eaton RIP 

Sunday  
 

20th  9.00am Mass St Hugh’s Wilf Parkin RIP (R Parkin)   

 10.30am Mass St Alban’s Brian Hogan RIP 

Monday 
St Agnes 

21st    7.00pm Mass St Alban’s Ann McArdle's Intentions 

Tuesday  
Feria 

22nd   No Mass   

Wednesday 
Feria 

23rd  9.30am Mass St Hugh’s The People of the Parish 

Thursday  
St Francis de Sales 24th  7.00pm Mass St Alban’s John Cunniffe RIP 

Friday     
The Conversion of St Paul  

25th   9.30am Mass St Hugh’s Raymond Adam Ward RIP 

Saturday  
 

26th  6.30pm Mass Oakwood Amelia Monetta RIP & Pasquale Baldi RIP 

Sunday  
 

27th  9.00am Mass St Hugh’s John Ashman RIP 

 
 

 10.30am Mass St Alban’s The People of the Parish 
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St Alban’s Church – Chaddesden 
Roe Farm Lane, Chaddesden, Derby, DE21 6ET                               www.stalbansderby.org.uk 

The Church on Oakwood 
378 Bishop’s Drive, Oakwood, Derby, DE21 2DF                        www.thechurchonoakwood.org 

St Hugh’s Church – Borrowash   
71a Derby Road, Borrowash, Derby, DE72 3HB                                  
www.sthughborrowash.org.uk 

 

Contact 
Post:   St Alban’s, Roe Farm Lane,    
           Derby, DE21 6ET 

Tel:    01332 672 914 
 

Office Administrator: Amanda Wilson (Mon & Thurs) 
Email: office@stalbansderby.org.uk 
 

Newsletter Items & Catechesis: Mark Booton 

Email: newsletter@stalbansderby.org.uk 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Parish Priest: Fr. David Cain  
Email: david_cain@me.com 
 

Deacon: Juan Carlos Valer 
Email: deacon.jcv@gmail.com 
 

Safeguarding Contacts 
St Alban’s: Sue Brown 673 066 
Oakwood: Mary Wood 820 319 
St Hugh’s: Margaret 674 216 
 

 
 
 

   

   

   

 

Hospital 
If someone is in 
Hospital who would 
like a visit please let          
Fr David know or: 
 

Royal Derby Hospital: 
Urgent 01332340131 
 

London Road Hospital: 

Fr Mark 01332574474 
 

Nuffield Hospital: 

Fr John 01332343777 
 

Kingsway Hospital: 
Fr Ka Fai 01332514107 
 

 
 SANCTUARY LAMPS: 

The Sanctuary Lamp at St Alban’s burns in 
memory of Patrick Clohessy RIP. 
Please keep him in your prayers. 
 
 

Welcomers for weekend 26th/27th January 
Oakwood 6.30 pm Beckie Wyn 

St Alban’s 10.30 am Pam Carberry Ellen Taylor 
 

Readers for weekend 26th/27th January 
Oakwood 6.30 pm Amanda Wilson Eileen Rees 

St Hugh’s 9.00 am Ian Thomas  

St Alban’s 10.30 am Clare Beech Jack Williams 

Counters St Alban’s P&N Carberry  

Counters  St Hugh’s Anita Gorman Kath Johnson 

Cleaners  St Hugh’s Mary Verissimo  

Flowers St Hugh’s  Volunteer 

 

 

St Alban’s & Oakwood - St Paul Sunday Missal Reference:  
Readings: p80, Preface p 23, Eucharistic Prayer – p33  
St Hugh’s Parish Mass Book - Part 1: 
Readings p 53, Preface p 9, Eucharistic Prayer – p17 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 
 
 

St Alban’s: 
By appointment or Thursday 6.15pm-
6.50pm, and Saturday 9.00am – 9.45am 
St Hugh’s: By appointment  
 
 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament: 
 
St Alban’s – Thursday 6.15pm-6.50pm  
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